
 

 
HRM  Production Notification 

 
The HRM application is available. The URL is https://hrm.staars.alabama.gov . Take a few minutes to review your 
employee data. Attached is a job aid for guidance on employee transfers. There are new steps which might be required 
to successfully complete an employee transfer. 
  
HRM Training staff will offer online assistance on November 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8th. The link for the training session is 
Join the meeting now .  
  
For the Go Live Pay Period, you will key all employee updates (including ESMT, time/leave, deductions) in both the 
GHRS and the new HRM system. Any ESMTS keyed in GHRS and approved after October 29th must be keyed in 
HRM. eSTART time and leave files will be uploaded to both systems as well on 11/6. 
  
Go Live Pay Periods are as follows:  
• Semi-monthly arrears: October 16 – October 31   Paid: November 15  
• Semi-monthly current: November 1 – November 15   Paid: November 15  
  
The HRM Help Desk will be available on Saturday November 9th, Sunday November 10th, and Monday November 
11th holiday from 10am to 4pm. 

 

(334) 353-9700 
Mon-Fri | 8am-5pm CST 

HRMSupport@finance.alabama.gov 

ALHRM.ALABAMA.GOV 
 

https://hrm.staars.alabama.gov/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_YjQwN2M2MWItODg5Ni00MjUwLWJlNTEtYjhmYWQyNzM3ZDJi%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522bedd5d6f-bcfc-46d4-918d-7fb210e57897%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522e60a1877-c67b-4fbd-ba71-0989268c2a7d%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7CValisha.Kirkland%40finance.alabama.gov%7Cf31c0fb2c80a4139e52908dcfcef8be7%7Cbedd5d6fbcfc46d4918d7fb210e57897%7C0%7C0%7C638663353454783015%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pcfpEJzf5s3%2FdpVWmq1%2Bmzv7a4lIieyaRotJoH8FRJ4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:HRMSupport@finance.alabama.gov
https://alhrm.alabama.gov/
https://alhrm.alabama.gov/

